
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

NEWS RELEASE  
 

Semi-Annual Freecycle Roundup Scheduled 
For City of Frederick residents only: Households May Drop Bulk Items for Free 
 

FREDERICK, MD – March 21, 2018:   The next Freecycle Roundup serving The City of 

Frederick to collect bulk items will be Saturday, April 21.  

 

The Freecycle Roundup, where bulk items and reusable goods are collected and separated, will 

operate 8 a.m.-2 p.m, at the Public Works facility, 111, Airport Drive East.  

 

Notes about Freecycle Roundup: 

1. For Frederick City residents only; they will need to bring identification that is proof of 

residency 

2. Bulk items only; no bags of trash 

3. Document shredding will be available (for non-business, City residents only) 

4. What can be dropped off 

 furniture, appliances – if all refrigerants are removed  

 box springs and mattresses – no more than three of each per household, must sign 

affidavit 

 exercise equipment 

 grills with fuel tanks removed 

 large televisions     

The city organizes the Freecycle Roundup semiannually to residents so they can dispose of bulk 

items, and reusable items can be removed from the waste stream. For a fee of $80 per pickup 

truck load, the Department of Public Works will pick up bulk items, by reservation, through the 

DPW office. 

 

For further information, contact Tammy Albaugh at talbaugh@cityoffrederick.com or 301-600-

1680. 

 

 

 

 

###  

Mayor Michael O’Connor 
101 N Court Street 
Frederick, MD 21701 
www.cityoffrederick.com  

Contact: Patti B. Mullins 
Public Information Coordinator 
Phone: (301)600-1385 
pmullins@cityoffrederick.com 
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